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A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 
Hello Team, 
It is lovely to see all the things that you have been doing at home and sending to 
your teachers. I thought I would share some with you. I am happy to see that you 
have found inventive ways to record your learning and the art and craft projects 
are super. I have learnt how to make pasta. Let’s share pictures of cooking next 
time. 
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